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The University of Melbourne & Bendigo Health Design Challenge.
Express your interest in participating in the Safer Care Victoria Design Challenge Workshops!

Who is running the Workshops?
We are a team made up of the University of Melbourne and Bendigo Health.

Why are we doing this?
We want your help to improve the connection between consumers and the health system.

What do we offer?
You have the chance to be part of one of four co-design challenges where you can share your
knowledge, lived experiences and feedback:

e August 24: Digital Health & Medical Technology

e September 7: Empowering patients to manage chronic conditions
e September 28: Addressing suicidality among young Victorians

e QOctober 19: Improving emergency department waiting rooms

Will you be paid?
Incentives are to be confirmed.

About the Design Challenges:
e There will be lunch and we anticipate the workshop will be between 9 am to 5 pm.
e We will discuss questions in small groups throughout the day.

Who are we looking for?
We would like to hear from people with lived experience or a strong interest in the subject areas. You
can indicate your preference to participate in person or virtually.

Don't hesitate to get in touch with Paula Rielley, our Consumer Participation Support Officer, to
submit an EOl email: consumers@bendigohealth.org.au or phone: 03 5454 9080

Disclaimer for the EOI to participate in the days:
1. Submitting an EOI does not guarantee participation in a design challenge day.
2. Participants will be allocated to breakout groups based on their backgrounds.
3. Registeryourinterest early, and we'll do our best to notify you as soon as possible.
4. We arestill in the early planning stages, so the information in this EOl may change.

The University of Melbourne & Bendigo Health would like to thank
Safer Care Victoria and the Australian Medtech Manufacturing Centre for their support.
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